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 AGENDA ITEM 11(b) 
 

COUNCIL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 2005 
 
POLICY AND BUDGET FRAMEWORK 
 
MATTERS WHICH REQUIRE A DECISION BY COUNCIL 
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE CABINET – 25th August 2005 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To consider recommendations from the Cabinet on matters outside the policy 
framework or approved budget of the Council. 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
Would Councillors please note that the related reports and documents 
have not been re-circulated as they have already been sent to all 
Members via the Cabinet agenda.  In addition, a further copy of the 
Cabinet agenda has been placed in Group Rooms.  A public inspection 
copy is available on request.  The policy documents, referred to below, 
have been posted on the Council’s website. (See front cover for contact 
details.) 

  
 
ITEM 
 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNCIL 
 

 
CABINET 
MEMBER 

 
1. 
WORCESTERSHIRE’S 
LOCAL AREA 
AGREEMENT 
 

 
 
The Cabinet considered a report from the 
Chief Executive on plans for developing 
Worcestershire’s Local Area Agreement. 
 
The Council is recommended that: 
 
The Council, in its role as community 
leader and a key partner in both the 
Worcestershire Partnership and Wyre 
Forest Matters Partnership, welcomes 
and supports the development of a 
Local Area Agreement for 
Worcestershire. 
 
The report is at item 6.1 of the Cabinet 
agenda of 25th August 2005. 
 

 
 
Stephen Clee 
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2. 
BEWDLEY 
MUSEUM 
MANAGEMENT 
COMMITTEE 

 
The Cabinet considered a report from the 
Head of Cultural, Leisure and Commercial 
Services regarding recommendations from 
the Bewdley Museum Management 
Committee on proposed  changes in the 
representation on that Committee. 
 
The Council is recommended that: 
 
The revised committee structure for the 
Bewdley Museum Management 
Committee, as detailed in Appendix 1 to 
the report to the Cabinet on 25th August 
2005, be agreed, subject to the 
amendment of “1 member from 
Opportunity Bewdley” to read: “1 member 
from Opportunity Bewdley or any 
subsequent organisation” and referred to 
the Charity Commission for the necessary 
approvals. 
 
(There are, currently, 4 District Council 
members on the Management Committee.  
When the Charity Commission has given 
consent to the revised structure, which 
provides for 3 District Council Members, 
Council will then be asked to decide on the 
appointments.)  
 
The report was circulated separately for the 
Cabinet meeting on 25th August 2005. 
 

 
Nathan 
Desmond 

 
 


